
 

 

 

Save the Date! 

        Paulo Freire Center 

October 
Monthly Newsletter 

Reminders… 

v We are now in the month of 
October, and the days have become 
a little cooler. Please dress your 
dress your little ones in warm and 
snuggly clothing. 

v Do you know that we have extra 
clothes and hand-me-downs for 
families to take home? Check out 
the Extra Clothing Rack 

v We would like to encourage parents 
to come in and volunteer in our 
classroom. 

v We have a selection of free books in 
the first floor near the office, feel 
free to take some books home for 
your children. 

v Lastly, we invite parents to take 
advantage of our parent resource 
room. Useful resources are always 
updated and Wi-Fi is available. 

Dear Parents: 
Hello, my name is Berenice Lopez and I am doing 250 hours of 

student teaching service here at Paulo Freire Center this 
semester. I will be completing my Associate’s degree by the 

end of this year in Early Childhood Education.  It has been a 
great pleasure to work with each and every family as well as 

with all children everyday. 

Please feel free to stop by and speak to me if you have any 
questions or concerns, I will be more then happy to lend a 

helping hand. 

Annual Fall Festival 
FesFesti October 28, 2014 at 4:00 p.m. 

Monthly Parent Meeting 
October 14, 2014 at 3:00 p.m. 

We ask for parents to please join us in 
our monthly meeting. Important 
topics will be discussed, and free 

refreshments will be served. 
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There will be free food, games 
and music for all the children 
and their families. Please join 

us to celebrate a fun day. 


